
 
  

 

 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 

 
 
 

September 22, 2016 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable Edward J. Markey 
United States Senate 
Washington, DC  20510  
 
Dear Senator Markey: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated September 21, 2016, regarding Entergy’s 
request for an extension to comply with the post-Fukushima hardened vent requirement at the 
Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station in Plymouth, MA. 
 
Please be assured that we are working on a response, and a reply will be forwarded to you as 
soon as possible. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
      /RA/ 
 

Eugene Dacus, Director 
Office of Congressional Affairs 

 
  

 



UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 

 
 
 

September 22, 2016 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable Elizabeth Warren 
United States Senate 
Washington, DC  20510  
 
Dear Senator Warren: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated September 21, 2016, regarding Entergy’s 
request for an extension to comply with the post-Fukushima hardened vent requirement at the 
Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station in Plymouth, MA. 
 
Please be assured that we are working on a response, and a reply will be forwarded to you as 
soon as possible. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
      /RA/ 
 
 

Eugene Dacus, Director 
Office of Congressional Affairs 

 
  

 



UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 

 
 
 

September 22, 2016 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable William R. Keating 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, DC  20515  
 
Dear Congressman Keating: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated September 21, 2016, regarding Entergy’s 
request for an extension to comply with the post-Fukushima hardened vent requirement at the 
Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station in Plymouth, MA. 
 
Please be assured that we are working on a response, and a reply will be forwarded to you as 
soon as possible. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
      /RA/ 
 
 

Eugene Dacus, Director 
Office of Congressional Affairs 

 
  

 



UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 

 
 
 

September 22, 2016 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable Niki Tsongas 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, DC  20515  
 
Dear Congresswoman Tsongas: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated September 21, 2016, regarding Entergy’s 
request for an extension to comply with the post-Fukushima hardened vent requirement at the 
Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station in Plymouth, MA. 
 
Please be assured that we are working on a response, and a reply will be forwarded to you as 
soon as possible. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
      /RA/ 
 
 

Eugene Dacus, Director 
Office of Congressional Affairs 

 
  

 



UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 

 
 
 

September 22, 2016 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable James P. McGovern 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, DC  20515  
 
Dear Congressman McGovern: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated September 21, 2016, regarding Entergy’s 
request for an extension to comply with the post-Fukushima hardened vent requirement at the 
Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station in Plymouth, MA. 
 
Please be assured that we are working on a response, and a reply will be forwarded to you as 
soon as possible. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
      /RA/ 
 
 

Eugene Dacus, Director 
Office of Congressional Affairs 

 
  

 



UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 

 
 
 

September 22, 2016 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable Michael E. Capuano 
United States House of Representative 
Washington, DC  20515  
 
Dear Congressman Capuano: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated September 21, 2016, regarding Entergy’s 
request for an extension to comply with the post-Fukushima hardened vent requirement at the 
Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station in Plymouth, MA. 
 
Please be assured that we are working on a response, and a reply will be forwarded to you as 
soon as possible. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
      /RA/ 
 
 

Eugene Dacus, Director 
Office of Congressional Affairs 

 
  

 



UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 

 
 
 

September 22, 2016 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable Stephen F. Lynch 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, DC  20515  
 
Dear Congressman Lynch: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated September 21, 2016, regarding Entergy’s 
request for an extension to comply with the post-Fukushima hardened vent requirement at the 
Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station in Plymouth, MA. 
 
Please be assured that we are working on a response, and a reply will be forwarded to you as 
soon as possible. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
      /RA/ 
 
 

Eugene Dacus, Director 
Office of Congressional Affairs 

 
  

 



UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 

 
 
 

September 22, 2016 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable Joseph P. Kennedy, III 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, DC  20515  
 
Dear Congressman Kennedy: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated September 21, 2016, regarding Entergy’s 
request for an extension to comply with the post-Fukushima hardened vent requirement at the 
Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station in Plymouth, MA. 
 
Please be assured that we are working on a response, and a reply will be forwarded to you as 
soon as possible. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
      /RA/ 
 
 

Eugene Dacus, Director 
Office of Congressional Affairs 

 
  

 



UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 

 
 
 

September 22, 2016 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable Richard E. Neal 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, DC  20515  
 
Dear Congressman Neal: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated September 21, 2016, regarding Entergy’s 
request for an extension to comply with the post-Fukushima hardened vent requirement at the 
Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station in Plymouth, MA. 
 
Please be assured that we are working on a response, and a reply will be forwarded to you as 
soon as possible. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
      /RA/ 
 
 

Eugene Dacus, Director 
Office of Congressional Affairs 

 
  

 



UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 

 
 
 

September 22, 2016 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable Katherine Clark 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, DC  20515  
 
Dear Congresswoman Clark: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated September 21, 2016, regarding Entergy’s 
request for an extension to comply with the post-Fukushima hardened vent requirement at the 
Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station in Plymouth, MA. 
 
Please be assured that we are working on a response, and a reply will be forwarded to you as 
soon as possible. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
      /RA/ 
 
 

Eugene Dacus, Director 
Office of Congressional Affairs 

 
  

 



UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 

 
 
 

September 22, 2016 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable Seth Moulton 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, DC  20515  
 
Dear Congressman Moulton: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated September 21, 2016, regarding Entergy’s 
request for an extension to comply with the post-Fukushima hardened vent requirement at the 
Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station in Plymouth, MA. 
 
Please be assured that we are working on a response, and a reply will be forwarded to you as 
soon as possible. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
      /RA/ 
 
 

Eugene Dacus, Director 
Office of Congressional Affairs 

 
 

 


